
AUXILIARY SECTOR COORDINATOR – REPORT 

CARL J. PIERCE, ASC 

Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 

Flotilla 08-07 continues to maintain the fuel dump Point Arena Lighthouse and maintain Point 
Cabrillo Lighthouse.  In addition to the weekly recirc and testing at the fuel farm in Point Arena 
they actually did 2 assists with SAR refuels. To top that off, there was also a training flight that 
they were able to assist with the refueling of the craft. 

Flotilla 08-11 continues to operate the USCG 29’ Rib Boat and developing a relationship with 
the Sea Cadets, Boy Scout Troop 10 and Girl Scouts of America all located in Crescent City, 
CA.  Continue to support Sector Humboldt Helo Opts.   

Flotilla 08-39 has had a quiet two months due to the fires in Shasta county area.  
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